
Hi Eric, 
  
With regards to the Local Licensing Forum meeting held on 17 November 2011, the 
Forum wished to express their disappointment that there were no members of the 
Licensing Board present at the ADP Stocktake event on 27 October 2011. They also 
wanted to ask whether any members of the Board had attended the National Licensing 
Conference in Glasgow in September? 
  
The Forum would also like to invite you to attend a future meeting to provide a briefing 
on the legislation which came into force on 1 October. The next Forum meeting is on the 
16 February at 2pm. Please let me know if you will be able to attend this meeting or 
whether we should arrange it for a later date. 
  
Finally, we need to start looking at holding a joint meeting soon. I can't remember where 
we got to with this in previous discussions but perhaps the Board can suggest a date? 
  
Kind regards 
Grant 
  
Hi Eric, 
  
In addition to my previous email, the Forum had also asked if the Board had considered 
conditions relating to overcrowding? 
  
Kind regards 
Grant 
  
Grant Webster 
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